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PINE SOL

HOUSEHOLD CLEANER

CLEANS - DISINFECTS - DEODORIZES

KILLS TOILET BOWL GERMS

DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

WARNING: EYE IRRITANT

DANGER: SKIN IRRITANT

CAUTION

POISON

GUARANTEE:

Pine Oil.............. 19.94%

REGISTERED NO. 22084

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

NET CONTENTS  800 mL 

Distributed by Associated Brands
Toronto, Ontario 

M3B 3K9

ALL PURPOSE CLEANER
PINE-SOL CLEAN PINE-SOL FRESH

FOR ALL YOUR CLEANING NEEDS: Use diluted on floors and walls. 
Mix 100 mL Pine-Sol liquid per bucket (5 L) of hot water.  No
rinsing or wiping dry (except on rubber or asphalt tile). Use
full strength for kitchen and bathroom: sinks, counter tops,
appliances, toilet, bathtubs, showers, heel marks on floor.

FOR DISINFECTING: Pour 150 mL Pine-Sol liquid into toilet bowl. 
Wait 10 minutes and flush. Kills toilet bowl germs.



PRECAUTIONS: Warning - eye irritant.  Do not get in eyes.  Avoid
contamination of food.  Harmful or fatal if swallowed.  KEEP OUT
OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Keep away from heat, sparks and open
flames.

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS: In case of eye contact, flush thoroughly
with water.  In case of ingestion, do not induce vomiting.  Give
one cup of milk or water.  Never give anything by mouth to an
unconscious person. Contains Pine Oil. Call a physician
immediately.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.

+))
 


